
ABOUT THE PROGRAM
This funding supports communities in addressing homelessness in rural and
remote Alberta, including First Nations and Métis Communities and Settlements.
Communities located outside of Alberta’s seven major cities are eligible to apply
for this funding. The Government of Canada has invested $4.8 million through
the Reaching Home program for 2024–2026, administered by the Rural
Development Network. The next Call for Proposals will launch in Fall 2025 to
support projects in 2026-2028. Non-profits, municipalities, FCSS, and Indigenous
Nations and organizations, are eligible to apply for Reaching Home funding..
Through this funding, we have been able to fund a diverse range of projects,
including but not limited to the development of supportive housing, shelter
operations, prevention programs, outreach services, housing liaisons,
community navigators and culturally appropriate mental health services.
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Contact us to explore how we can
help your community! 
info@ruraldevelopment.ca 
780-964-2736
ruraldevelopment.ca

Reaching Home
RDN is the Reaching Home Community Entity for Rural and Remote
Alberta, responsible for distributing federal funding to rural, remote and
Indigenous communities to address homelessness.

SUPPORTING RURAL SOLUTIONS TO END HOMELESSNESS IN ALBERTA

CAPACITY BUILDING 

RDN is a nonprofit organization that supports rural,
remote, and Indigenous communities.

https://ruraldevelopment.ca/

